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 Dorothy 

MacDonald

OBJNOT2015/0233/P 18/02/2015  19:57:53 There is no history of basements on this side of Parliament Hill. This is overdevelopment of the site 

and would lead to prolonged noise, disruption and dirt in the area. There would be greatly increased 

traffic with heavy construction vehicles and earth excavating and moving equipment for a considerable 

time. Destabilizing of  properties in the vicinity in an area already prone to subsidence.

Alteration of underground water flow and water table in an area of many underground water courses 

causing problems for the surrounding houses.
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